
ATTENTION TO ALL TOURNAMENT TEAMS  

 

 All players should have the little league patch 
on their jersey. 

 No walk-up music played by the teams. 

 Music only by the announcing table 

 No noise makers  
 

 Positive Comments/Support only! (No 
Negative Comments Needed at the Ball Park)  

 Please ask your parents and fans to pick up 
any trash in and around the stands. This 
includes the team dugouts. Please ask your 
players and coaches to pick up and leave the 

dugouts clean. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Bobby Zepeda  

District 36 District Administrator  

832-315-1338 


